
 

 

Circular No. SGS/2023-24/0031                                                           

Dear Parent, 

Namaskar! 

In early childhood, the foundation for lifelong learning is established. Essential skills, particularly 

linguistic skills, are shaped during this time. At Sparsh, we focus on phonetics to build strong reading 

and speaking abilities in children. In collaboration with the Jolly Phonics team, we're hosting a 

workshop for parents of our young learners to explain this approach in more detail. 

 

Save the date: 4th November 2023, Saturday 

Venue: Sparsh Global School, Greater Noida 

Time: 09:45 am- 12:15 pm 

 

Warm Regards 

Ms.Monika Radhawa 

Principal 

Sparsh Global School 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

CONSENT FORM 

 

I _____________________________Parent of _________________________ of Grade/Sec ______  

give consent for joining the workshop to be held on 4 November 2023. 

 

Father’s Name _________________Signature______________Contact no. _________________ 

Mother’s Name_________________ Signature ____________ Contact no. __________________ 

 


